
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
In regard to the above this is one of the worst pieces of legislation I can think of.   It could lead to huge 
amounts of litigation and cause distress to many people.  Some years ago two Christian pastors in 
Victoria were accused of crimes against such a bill.   It took some years and a large amount of money 
before they were exonerated. 
  
Surely there are more important issues to be dealt with in Australia. 
  
Yours,  
JUNE LAWS  
 


